

22nd May 2025

Dear Families,

Little Horses, Year 3 - Swimming

We are excited to inform you that Year 3, Little Horses Class, will receiving swimming lessons as part of next half term's PE provision! The ability to swim is so important for all children and, as they live and play on the coast, could one day save their life if they ever got into difficulty in the water. Every Thursday afternoon, the children will walk up to Plainmoor Swimming Pool where they will receive their one-hour group lesson from a qualified instructor.

Little Horses will be swimming from Thursday 19th June (second week back) for 6 weeks.

To assist with grouping the children, please complete this **Grouping form**.

Drop off, collection and school uniform will all remain as normal on the day.

The children will also need to bring the following items which should all be labelled with their name. If you have any issues obtaining these items in the days prior to the trip, please speak to our family support team who would be happy to assist you.

- -Rucksack, backpack, or drawstring bag.
- -Swimwear
- -Towel
- -Refillable bottle of unflavoured water
- -Coat for the walk
- -Any medication required (Please speak to the class teacher in advance)

If you need any further information, please just ask.

With kind regards Ellacombe Academy





